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QUALITY POLICY’

METALFUSIONI, within the next 3 years, has identified as its general strategic 
objective:

- Consolidation in the NORTH-WEST area and in sectors with a growth trend,  
with significant openings to the rest of Italy.

The objectives that METALFUSIONI intends to pursue are:

- Developing a good image on the market as regards the quality of the 
product and the ability to create parts that comply with the needs and 
aesthetic requirements of the Customer, the availability and flexibility 
in adapting to the needs of the Customer in terms of time and volumes that
make it possible to face an unstable market situation;

- The use of skills in the field of die-casting process technology, gained 
as a result of 40 years of the experience in the sector and the 
availability of machinery that meets the Customer’s needs;

- The use of good skills in purchasing and high competitiveness capacity , 
in particular with regards to Northern European market;

- The activation of structured actions and resources in the commercial area 
to increase knowledge and above all the visibility of the customer's 
market and the capacity to consolidate and develop the presence in the 
areas of interest

- The improvement of the internal organization and the adaptation of the 
company structure to the new needs, both in terms of resources and tools 
aimed at improving the governance of the company, also in order to move 
towards a more proactive management;

- Full satisfaction of product requirements, flexibility and availability, 
constant commitment to meeting the requirements of the customer and all 
relevant interested parties and continuous improvement of the Quality 
Management System;

- The promotion of an approach oriented towards the assessment of risks and 
opportunities as well as the focus on processes;

- The current crisis and the increasingly fierce competition lead 
Metalfusioni to reflect on policies for the containment and / or reduction
of production costs.

Sesto Calende, 17 April 2019

                                                                                                              METALFUSIONI SRL

www.metalfusioni.com
mailto:info@metalfusioni.com

